
  

 
 

DIARY DATES​
2024/2025 
 

January 
Mon 20​ ​ Maple Share my Work 
Tue 21​ ​ Oak Share my Work 
Wed 22​ ​ Chestnut Share my Work 
Thur 23​ ​ Beech Share my Work 
Fri 24​ ​ ​ Sycamore Share my Work 
Mon 27​ ​ Willow Share my Work 
Tue 28​ ​ Pine Share my Work 
Thur 30​ ​ Hazel Share my Work 
Friday 31​ ​ School Discos (R, Y3&4) 
February 
Friday 7​ ​ SCARF Day 
​ ​ ​ School Discos (Y1&2) 
Friday 14 ​ ​ Last Day Term 3 
Monday 24​ ​ First Day Term 4 
March 
Monday 24​ ​ Parents Evening 
​ ​ ​ All classes except Oak/Maple 
Tuesday 25​ ​ Parents Evening 
​ ​ ​ Oak/Maple only 
Thursday 27​​ Parents Evening 
​ ​ ​ All classes 
Saturday 29​ ​ Easter Quiz and Egg Hunt 
April 
Friday 4 ​ ​ Last Day Term 4 
​ ​ ​ No Trinity Plus 
Tuesday 22​  ​ First Day Term 5 
May 
Saturday 17​ ​ Colour Run 
Friday 23​ ​ Last Day Term 5 
June 
Monday 2​ ​ First Day Term 6 
Saturday 28​ ​ Summer Fair 
July 
Friday 18 ​ ​ Last Day Term 6 
​ ​ ​ No Trinity Plus 

 

HEADS UPDATE 
from Amanda Seager 
Over the last couple of weeks I have been talking 
to the children in assemblies about our school 
vision. As a church school, we are expected to 
have a theologically rooted vision. Alongside this, 
as a school that is deeply committed to serving 
the whole of our school community, valuing the 
culture, beliefs, approach and background of 
every individual, we feel it is important that our 
vision reflects this. With this in mind, we decided 
upon the following as our vision for Trinity: 
‘We encourage one another and build each other 
up.’ 
 

For those of you who are interested in the Bible 
reference, this comes from 1 Thessalonians 5:11, 
and is from a letter that Paul wrote to the people 
of the church community he had established in 
the Greek city of Thessalonica. Thessalonica was 
a very diverse city and when Paul moved away to 
continue his work spreading the word of Jesus, 
the various groups began to favour their own 
interests and the harmony that had been created 
came under threat. This prompted Paul to write to 
them to encourage them to support each other 
and to value their differences. While the Bible 
story is not the most child-friendly (meaning we 
take great care in how and what we share from it 
with the children), we felt the sentiment fitted 
perfectly with what we want to achieve with the 
children during their time at Trinity. 
 

The message we really want the children to take 
away from our vision is that we are a team at 
Trinity, we know that our differences make us 
stronger and better and that everyone has an 
important part to play. The vision links beautifully 
with our core values (curiosity, kindness, 
resilience, respect and teamwork), which the 
children know and demonstrate so incredibly well 
on a daily basis. We already see plenty of 
examples of how we live out our vision, children 
and adults alike, and I am sure this is only going 
to get even better in time. 
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School News 
 

Share my Work 
January 2025 
Reminder: Share My Work Starts Next Week! 
We are excited to welcome you into school for 
our ‘Share My Work’ sessions starting next 
week. This is a 20-minute opportunity for you 
to come in at 8:45am and look at your child’s 
work with them on their class’s designated day. 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Maple:​ Monday 20th January 
Oak:​ ​ Tuesday 21st January 
Chestnut:​ Wednesday 22nd January 
Beech:​ Thursday 23rd January 
Sycamore:​ Friday 24th January 
Willow:​ Monday 27th January 
Pine:​ ​ Tuesday 28th January 
Hazel:​​ Thursday 30th January 

 

 

SCARF Day 
Friday 7 February  
Wear Your SCARF Day takes place during 
Children’s Mental Health Week and we are 
inviting all children to wear a scarf on this day 
as a symbol of support for children's mental 
well-being, while celebrating the values of 
SCARF - Safety, Caring, Achievement, 
Resilience, Friendship.  There will be no charge 
for this day as it is just to raise awareness. 

 

 

Regular Notices and Reminders 
 

Swimming 
Year 3 – Pine and Sycamore 
Just a reminder for parents that payment for 
Term 3 (Jan-Feb) is now available to pay 
through ParentPay.  If you are a Trust Fund 
pupil, you can use your funds to pay for 
swimming.  Just email the office so we can 
check your balance and arrange this for you.  
Thank you 

 

School Lunches w/c 27/01/2025 
Deadline for orders: 
Thursday 23 January 
Don’t forget the deadline for ordering school 
lunches is midnight every Thursday for the 
following week.  If you miss the deadline, 
please send your child in with a packed lunch 
from home for the week. 

 

 

Wraparound 
Kites and Trinity Plus – Term 3 
Bookings for Term 3 (Jan-Feb) for both Kites 
(before school club) and Trinity Plus (after 
school club) are now available on ParentPay for 
bookings.  Please login to ParentPay and go to 
the Clubs section to make your bookings. 
 
Please note that payment is required at the 
time of booking to confirm your child’s place 
and we kindly ask that bookings are made in 
advance.  Should you need to amend or cancel 
your booking, this can be done easily on 
ParentPay. 
 
For parents using Tax Free Childcare Vouchers, 
please ensure you settle the balance with your 
provider and email to confirm the details. 
 
Should you have any questions, please email 
shockley@trinityschoolfrome.org.uk (working hours 
Wed 12.30-3.30pm and Fri 9am-3.30pm) 

 

 

Celebrating Achievements 
Tell us! 
Has your child received an award through a 
club or group (sports/cubs/brownies/dancing) 
out of school?  Please tell your child’s Class 
Teacher by Thursday afternoon at the latest so 
we can celebrate their achievement in our 
weekly stars assemblies on Friday morning.  
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Friends of Trinity First School 
 

 

 

 

School Disco 
Booking Now Open! 
School disco tickets are now available!  Tickets 
will be sold on a first come first served basis.  
Please click on the link to make your booking: 
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/fotfs 
 
31st January 
Reception:​ 5.15-6pm 
YR 3&4: ​ 6.15-7.30pm 
7th February 
YR1&2: ​ 5.30-6.45pm 
 
IMPORTANT 
Children must be dropped off and picked up 
from the school office by an adult.  When 
booking, please provide the child's name along 
with the name of the adult who will be 
collecting them.  Emergency contact 
information and details of any allergies must 
also be included when booking. 
 
Please note that children are not permitted to 
bring phones to these events. Thank you for 
your cooperation. 

 

 

School Disco 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
These events cannot run without the support of 
volunteers! If you would like to sign up, please 
click on the links below.  Your support is much 
appreciated. 
 
31st January - Reception, 5.15-6pm 
https://volunteersignup.org/3MBP3 
 
31st January - YR 3&4, 6.15-7.30pm 
https://volunteersignup.org/BR8BT 
 
7th February - YR1&2, 5.30-6.45pm 
https://volunteersignup.org/A43EW 
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Local Information 
 

Frome Dads Rock 
January 25 @ 10:00 - 11:30 
Free 
 
Join us in Frome for Dads Rock – a regular 
music-making session for under 5’s and dads 
or male caregivers! 
 
Unleash your child’s potential with music! 
Develop emotional control, language, math 
skills & creativity through play. 
Discover how child-led musical play helps with 
developing baby and toddler’s managing big 
emotions, powerful communication skills, a love 
of language, a foundation in numbers and their 
inner rockstar. 
 
Dads Rock (it’s not just a saying, it’s a 
movement!) is also a chance to build a 
community with other Dads and share your 
parenting adventure and musical experiences. 
STARTS: 11th January 2025 
ENDS: 5th April 2025 
VENUE: The Key Centre, Feltham Lane, Frome, 
BA11 5AJ 
FREQUENCY: Session dates are Saturday 
mornings 10am – 11.30am 

●​ 11th January 
●​ 25th January 
●​ 8th February 
●​ 8th March 
●​ 22nd March 
●​ 5th April 

BOOKING INFO: 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/frome-dads-rock
-sessions-tickets-1116384619449?aff=oddtdtc
reator 
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Flourishing Together 
through 

Kindness ~ Curiosity ~ Respect ~ 
Resilience ~ Teamwork 

 
Trinity First School is committed to 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all 
children. 

 
We expect all our staff and volunteers to share 

this commitment 
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